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COUNCIL COLUMN – WEDNESDAY 17 FEBRUARY 2021 

The next Ordinary Council meeting will be held Wednesday, 10 March 2021 at 

Council’s Chambers, commencing at 5.30 pm. Following the lifting of the COVID-19 

Restrictions, Council has resumed meeting in the Chambers with a maximum of TEN 

(10) members of the public in attendance. The meetings will no longer be live 

streamed; however, an audio recording will be uploaded the following day. 

 

WATER RESTRICTIONS LIFTED 

Council would like to advise all residents that water restrictions have been lifted in 

the Narromine Local Government Area, effective Monday 15 February 2021. Council 

would like to thank all residents for the significant effort in reducing water usage over 

the past four years. Council reminds everyone to continue the excellent water 

conservation habits. For further information about water saving tips please visit 

Council’s website: www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/environment/water-saving-handy-

tips. 

SERVICE NSW MOBILE SERVICE CENTRES  

Service NSW Mobile Centres will again be visiting Narromine and Trangie during 2021.  

 

The Mobile Service Centre will be located at Trangie Library at 36 Dandaloo Street, 

Trangie from 9.30 am until 3.00 pm on the following dates: 16 February, 27 April, 22 

June, 17 August, 19 October and 14 December. 

 

The Mobile Service Centre will be located at Narromine Men’s Shed at 66 Dandaloo 

Street, Narromine from 9.00 am until 3.30 pm on the following dates: 18 February, 29 

April, 24 June, 19 August, 21 October and 16 December. 

 

NARROMINE AND TRANGIE AQUATIC CENTRES RESUME NORMAL POOL HOURS 

Residents and pool users are reminded that the Narromine and Trangie Aquatic 

Centre hours have returned to normal opening hours as of 30 January 2021. 

Opening hours are listed below. 

Narromine Aquatic Centre 

Monday – Friday: 6am - 8am (season ticket holders only) 

Monday – Friday: 1pm - 6pm 

Weekends: 10am - 6pm 

Trangie Aquatic Centre 

Monday – Friday: 6am - 8am (from 4 Jan 2021 – 28 Feb 2021) 

Monday – Friday: 3pm - 6pm 

Weekends: 10am - 5pm 

 

VEHICLE SAFETY  

Council is reminding all road users to be extra cautious around school zones now 

that the new school year has commenced.  

 

Council urges all motorists to be alert on roads and at rail level crossings in the 

coming months as grain locomotives continue to use rail lines. Please be mindful that 

there is increased traffic on all roads. 
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All unsealed roads remain open to vehicles with caution due to damage caused by 

recent rain events. All drivers are reminded not to drive through flood waters. 

  

Remember to plan ahead, slow down and allow plenty of time to get to your 

destination safely. Please refer to Council’s website, social media and Live Traffic 

NSW for any updated information on local roads and traffic.  

 

 

Jane Redden  

General Manager 


